Tanana, Alaska.

May 4th, 1909.

Mr. A. N. Evans.

Asst, Supt of Schools,

Northern District, Alaska.

Dear Mr Evans:

I enclose a letter from Mr Lloyd of Shungnak, Kobuk River,
Alaska. The letter was forwarded to me by Archdeacon Stuck
with a request that I transmit the same to the "proper person for
enquiry".

As the school at Shungnak (or Longbeach) is, I believe, in your district, I herewith enclose the letter from Lloyd, also the letter from Archdeacon Stuck to myself.

I was hoping that we should have met each other some time during the past winter, but evidently our respective routes did not lie in the same direction. I have been traveling constantly with my dog team since last October, and have only just finished my winter's work. There is every indication that the ice in the Yukon will be late in going out this year; I am sorry for this, as I have a busy summer before me.

Hoping to have the pleasure of seeing you in the near future,

I remain,

Yours very truly,

E. Wordter Asst, Supt.